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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE 

BY DEPUTY J.M. MAÇON OF ST. SAVIOUR 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 30TH JANUARY 2017 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Minister explain what action, if any, is planned to be taken in respect of the junction of Rue des 

Prés and Longueville Road; and will he advise in particular whether or not it is the intention of his 

Department to install a traffic light system at this junction and, if so, state when such action will be taken? 

 

 

Answer 

 
No action is planned for the Rue des Prés and Longueville Road junction and it is currently not the intention 

of the Department to install traffic signals at this junction.  

 

This junction will be included in a review of safety improvements along Longueville Road between Clos 

Gossett and Rue des Prés trading Estate in the latter part of 2017 with the implementation of any agreed 

measures being delivered in 2018. The possibility of installing a traffic light system at this junction will be 

considered as part of this review. 

 


